HCARES MEETING NOTES 11/02/2002

e Bob Uleski (N3FHI) opened the meeting at 10:05 AM in the Police EOC in Noblesville.
e  The Club elected the following Board Members for 2003.

e  President — Bob Uleski, N3FHI

e  Vice President — Russ Simpson, WAOJTL

e Secretary — Ron Sans — WA4EZF

e  Treasurer — Jane Wasmuth — N9PIQ
e  The following people were nominated for the Larry Fawbush Award:

e Steve Queer — WAIFTT

e Bob Uleski — N3FHI

e  The vote will be in December

e Food deliveries for this month and next will be on November 23™ and December 14", We need
volunteers. Please contact AA9KB, John Wasmuth.

e Bill Akin presented the status of the club’s repeater that is now on the air at 147.17 with 77 Hz tone.
The repeater is located in Sheridan at the top of a 100 foot tower. Bill requested that the club invest in
a Cavity Filter and Gas fed preamp for the repeater. The club voted to spend up to $ 400 to cover the
cost of these items.

e The next meeting will be at the Pizza Hut in Fishers at 116" street and Allisonville Road. This will be
a lunch meeting and will start at 11:30 AM.

e It was suggested that we take the club equipment that is currently in the Red Cross building. This
would include the Larry Fawbush award which is on the wall.

e It was suggested that we take an inventory of the club’s assets.

e Bob Hendricks stated that the EOC that we are now using for our club meetings will not be available
after the first of the year. It will be converted to the 911 center by mid-January. He volunteered the
use of the Emergency Management office.

e The Weather Spotter’s training session has been confirmed for next year. It will be the first Saturday
in March and will be in the City Hall building in Noblesville.

e The meeting was adjourned at 10:42 AM.

e  Mark Shaffer, NOGDR, gave a presentation on the Indiana Skywarn system.

Submitted by
Ron Sans - WA4EZF
Secretary



